
PANJAB UNIVERSITY, CHANDIGARH 

 

No. 9480/GM                        Dated: 28.7.2023 

 

NOTICE 

 

It is hereby notified that the notice for declaring 29th July, 2023 a 
working day is being withdrawn as the Chandigarh Administration has 
declared 29th July, 2023 a Public Holiday.  Resultantly, Panjab University 
Campus will also observe a Public Holiday tomorrow (29th July, 2023). 
 

However, all meetings and work relating to NAAC and urgent office work 
will continue as scheduled and the staff deputed for the purpose will attend the 
office.  

 
         

 
    Sd/- 
Registrar 
 

Issued to: Director, Computer Centre with the request to circulate through     
E-mail to all teaching/non-teaching Departments/offices of Panjab University 
Campus, Chandigarh. 


